
      

     What do you want to accomplish with your time? Does time 
matter? My answer is é time matters very much! We are all 
able to accomplish so much! Even if it is sweeping leaves in our 
backyard or pulling weeds. Maybe getting in the ñhabitò of going 
for a walk. We each matter and are important! That is why our 

! Think about what you do each day. Maybe youôre 
like my girlfriend back East. She has a list of friends she checks 
in with on a regular basis. It helps her AND each one of her 
friends, including me! No matter what your ability or mobility, 
you can do something! You are important, donôt forget it! Do I 

mean it? Look at all my exclamation points! If you want to talk about how to use your 
time at the Mussell Center, come and see me at the Mussell Senior Center member-
ship desk on Mondays from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m.! 
Speaking of time, due to the Thanksgiving holidays, there isnôt much of it to sign up 

for our December monthly meeting! We need you to do it by 
, as the Mussell Center is closed on Thursday AND Friday, November 28th and 

29th. See the back page for the menu, and , perform-
ing for us once again!!! We will also be electing our officers for 2025! 
The final dance of 2024 will be the annual Noon Yearôs Eve cele-

bration on This is always a wonderful 
way to bring in the new year ! See page 4 for details. 
We still have a need for . Regular shifts are usually one 

day, Monday through Friday, from 10 a.m. - 12 p.m. OR 12 - 2 p.m. We especially 
need substitutes, who are wanted on an ñas neededò basis. Even once a month helps! 
If interested, please call me at 805-448-0623 or Liz at 661-317-2893. 
And the also is in need of volunteers. For more information, 

please talk to Nancy Andersen (see page 2 for contact details) or drop by the Center 
from 12:30-3:30 p.m. on a Tuesday, Wednesday, or Thursday. Be sure to see all the 
upcoming trips planned in the new year! If you have suggestions of others, please 
donôt hesitate to share them with the committee! 
Wishing all of you much happiness, peace, and love during this holiday season!!! 

There are all kinds of activities planned this month - come down and join in! 
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Cindy DiSanti   1 
Bob Kirker   2 
Nancy Reitmeyer   2 
Susan Clark   4 
Deedee Hagen   5 
Jolene Simons   5 
Margie Stokes   6 
Nancy Andersen   8 
Brenda Kelley   9 
Jean Roth 10 
Elaine Brown 13 
Janet Donaher 13 
Duane Long 15 
Jason Schellas 16 
Janet Waite 16 

Mary Ann Marciel 17 
Zen Nawrocik 17 
Joanne Shelton 17 
Art Thaler 17 
Pat Park 18 
Kay Register 20 
Liz Regulski 20 
Marlene Medeiros 23 
Darlene Vidal 25 
Betty Baxter 27 
Debbie Conn 27 
Leon Permasse 29 
Clare Terrill 30 
Susan Friesen 31 
Georgia Schellas 31 

 

President Carolyn Cabrera 805-448-0623 ccabrera48@verizon.net 
1st VP Jolene Simons 661-203-9756 jsimons93309@gmail.com 
Co-2nd VPs Ray & Alice Torres 805-931-0305 pelon@charter.net 
Treasurer Liz Regulski  [contact Carolyn or Laura with questions] 
Recording Secretary Christel Kurth  805-332-3328 kurth1313@comcast.net 
Corresponding Sec. Laura Selken  805-406-9989 laura.selken@gmail.com 
Member at Large Liz Reynertson 661-317-2893 ereynert@gmail.com 
Travel Nancy Andersen 805-260-9896 nbandersen1981@gmail.com 
Sunshine Teri DeAngelo 805-698-6478 teriangelo@gmail.com 
 
Recreation Supervisor Jeanette Blanco 805-925-0951, ext. 2207 
Facility Specialist  Evelyn Marroquin 805-925-0951, ext. 2207 

Recreation & Parks Dept. Primary Office 805-925-0951, ext. 2260 (615 S. McClelland St.) 

Tita Anaya 
Mary Bognuda 

Matt & Janell Provost 
Jeannine Vanier 

Chuck Kinsman & Sue King   3 
Ray & Alice Torres  17 
Dale & Karen Iliff  29 to the family and friends of longtime 

member and volunteer extraordinaire ~ 

She will be greatly missed! 

If you know of any members or their loved 
ones who need a ñget well,ò a ñthinking of you,ò or 
a sympathy card sent to them,  contact 

at  or  
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